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Townsend, Erle

From: Cheryl <hooperc2017@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:10 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

As was demonstrated during the recent stretch of cold weather, electric vehicles are not designed for our rural and cold 

state.  I could support these vehicles be used in large municipalities, however they don’t run far enough for a person 

from Ft. Kent to access Portland without a charge in between. 

I am not interested in the government mandating what type of vehicle I can have for personal transportation.  On top of 

that the cost of an electric vehicle is more than a gas powered car.   We have many people struggling now to live, I 

believe this will place another burden on them. 

 

Please do not allow this to happen! 

Sincerely concerned citizen, Cheryl Hooper 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

 


